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Next  
CONCERT 

8th October 
Lobethal  

Lutheran church 
Main Street 

Lobethal  
Tea 6pm  

performance 
7pm 

Two Tenors…. Ray and Roger remembered 
many a time enjoying being a member. 

Thanks ..Chris and 
Colin in taking the 
keyboard. 

10 tables of 
afternoon tea. 
THANK YOU 

Service was superb. 

Thanks...To everyone who assisted to 
make  the Concert a success. Thanks Peter 
Hardy, for the photos.  

80 th… 
Congratula-
tions Peter 
Dickason. 
See invita-
tion 
attached 
for further 
details. 

http://www.gehughes.com.au
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  Next “chefs”  on 
for the Soup night  on 10th Sept will be 
Graham Simmons and Darrol Magor 
Thank you.. Our overall  TOTAL is $543.55 
Thank You. “Chefs” tonight are Peter 
Dickason and Chris Browning on the 27th 
August.  Thank you for your support. 
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Thomas Edmonds book….Thomas has 
written a book called,”Ev’ry Valley” 
Raylene Magor has copies of the book 
for sale Cost $39.55 phone Raylene at 
0408 088 225.. Thomas visited us on 
numerous occasions when Beryl Pow-
ell was the Music Director.  
Chor Farmer arrangements….We have 
nearly received all the costings for the 
Concert bookings of the Lobethal  
Lutheran church, Coach bookings, 
Grand Piano Hire, and delivery. 

Next Meeting… Executive meeting on Tuesday 10th 
September 6pm. Coming up hopefully Concert Plan-
ning in September. Several contacts need to be fi-
nalized for next year at this stage. 

Host 
meeting...On 
Friday August 
16th several 
hosts who are 
helping us with 
the hosting of 
Chor Farmer 
members met 
to discuss the 
program. 

THANKS PETER HARDY  
& ROS SIMMONS 

Valley of Praise.Concert .Everyone 
who attended enjoyed the concert and 
meeting some of the members. 

http://www.gehughes.com.au

